
BAPS Trainee Report Executive Meeting Wednesday 19th July 

1. Representation 

Hemanshoo Thakkar will be demitting from Autumn 2017. Ceri Jones and Kat Ford 
will continue as representatives and may recruit another trainee for representation 
on ASiT Council 

2. Training Days 

• BAPS Training Day on Tuesday 18th July - Research theme based 

• Autumn Training Day - 12-14th October, 2017 in conjunction with PESPOS 
Conference on Oesophageal Atresia in Southampton. The training day has 
been approved by Mr. Simon Clarke 

Future dates: Newcastle February/March 2018, BAPS Liverpool July 2018# 

3. Golden Scalpel Award 

Trainees have nominated Mr. Sean Marvin and Dan Colliver 

Special mention to Ms. Majella McCullagh for a close 2nd  

4. Fundraising Events   

Trainee reps will be present throughout the congress on the stands with BAPS 
encouraging fundraising events such as charity runs, cake sales etc.  

Kind Regards, 

Hemanshoo, Ceri & Kat 


